
For already existing institutions running D.Pharm or B.Pharm or both D.Pharm 

and B.Pharm course without obtaining prior approval of the PCI 
 

 Any authority which is already running the D.Pharm or B.Pharm or both 

D.Pharm and B.Pharm course without the prior approval of the PCI is hereby 

required to apply in concerned prescribed proforma available on the Council’s 

website “www.pci.nic.in” with complete documents so as to reach the PCI by 

31.5.2015 positively. 
 

 Please note that no further opportunity will be provided by the PCI in this 

regard in the light of statutory provisions of The Bachelor of Pharmacy 

(B.Pharm) Course Regulations, 2014 under regulation 9(1). 
 

 In the event of failure, the institution will run the D.Pharm or B.Pharm or both 

D.Pharm and B.Pharm course at its own risk and responsibility and the 

students will not be eligible for registration to practice the profession of 

pharmacy under the Pharmacy Act, 1948. 

 

 


